
  
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                        Web: www.spa-education.org 

24th January 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Pantomime 

Students and families in Key Stages 3 & 4 who came to the pantomime performance of The 

Little Mermaid on Tuesday had a lot of fun. The pantomime is an annual performance that is 

put on by staff from PWC. It was great to see so many smiles and hear the laughter and 

some singing along to some well-known pop songs.  

 

Earwig 

Please do let us know if you need any support around accessing your child’s Earwig records.  

We are happy to send out new links for logging on or to show you how to navigate the 

website. There is also an app you can download called Earwig Parent. 

The image below shows what to look out for on your app store.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Opportunities in the Local Offer 

Please see the leaflets attached for some new additions that have started in Southwark.  

Both have QR codes to register for them.   

Have a lovely weekend.  

  

Best wishes 

 

 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


